
 

Week 7                                Friday 1st November     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charlie Woodhouse, Hannah Williams, Oliver Morecroft-

Walker, Heidi Greaves, Fallon Walker, Ava Pollitt, Jacob 

Cooper, Poppy Richards, Hanna Kuka and Freddie Petrillo 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 14th October  Music lessons – ukulele, brass 

Parent’s Evening 6.00pm-8.30pm 

 

Tuesday 15th October Class 4 Ukulele lessons 

After School Activities –All cancelled due to 

parent’s evening 

Parent’s Evening 3.00pm-6.00pm 

 

Wednesday 16th October Music lessons – Keyboards and Woodwind 

After School Activities – Rugby for year 4, 5 

and 6  

 

Thursday 17th October School Photograph Day (see below) 

Year 6 gifted and talented writers 

Music lessons –String and guitar 

After School Activities – Drumming 

6.30pm Governor’s Meeting 

Friday 18th October Class 1 visit to the Lego Discovery Centre 

 



This week’s winner is class 3 with 99.37%. Well done 
 

Class 1 -   93.57%        

Class 2 -    91.92%       

Class 4 -    95%     

Class 5-     97.35%   

The overall attendance for the school is 95.4% 

 

This is below the 96% target. It is a collective responsibility to ensure that children attend 

school. 

 

From The Office 

Don’t forget to order school dinners for your child. Last week 25 children did not have 

dinners ordered for them. Dinners must be ordered by midnight on Sunday for the 

following week. 

 

Remembrance  

 

The school council are selling poppies on behalf of the British Legion. They will be 

available in school every day until November 11th. We will be holding our annual 

Remembrance service in St Thomas’ Church on Monday 11th November at 10.30am. 

Families and members of the community are welcome to join us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Photographer 

The school photographer is in school on Thursday morning. If you wish your child to be 

photographed with a sibling who is not yet school age, please come to the school hall 

from 8.30am.  

All children will be photographed individually and with any siblings they have in school. 
 

 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s evening is due to take place on Monday 4th November and Tuesday 5th 

November. It is important that parents take this opportunity to meet with their child’s 

class teacher. You will be given the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and any 

issues relating to their education. Parent’s evenings also form part of the review cycle 

for children with a special education need.  

 

Appointments are limited to 10 minutes per child, however, it is possible to make 

additional arrangements with your child’s teacher if you feel you need more time.  

If you have difficulty with this, please contact the school office staff who will be happy 

to help. 

 

 

 

 


